
 
 

Congratulations on your acceptance to SUNY Downstate Medical Center!  We are eagerly awaiting 

your arrival on campus and look forward to welcoming you to the Downstate community. 

 

Since the date of your arrival on campus will be here before you know it, we wanted to share some 

important information with you.  Please mark your calendar and plan accordingly for this important 

and required activity. 

 

 A mandatory orientation and registration program will be held on Tuesday, May 28, 2019 for 

applicants accepted to the College of Nursing – Accelerated BS in Nursing. 

 

 A mandatory orientation and registration program will be held on Tuesday, May 28, 2019 and 

Wednesday, May 29, 2019 for applicants accepted to the College of Health Related Professions – 

Physician Assistant MS, Physical Therapy BS DPT, and Occupational Therapy MS. 

 

 Note: First day of classes for the College of Health Related Professions and Accelerated 

Nursing students is Wednesday, May 29, 2019. 

 

Your orientation program has been designed to provide helpful information for your transition to 

Downstate, and it is an excellent opportunity for you to meet and get to know the faculty, as well as 

your classmates.  Please be advised that the program will begin with check-in promptly at 8:00 a.m. 

in the Atrium inside of the Health Science Education Building located at 395 Lenox Road.  
Please use the 395 Lenox Road entrance. 

 

We will be serving lunch; please call the Student Center at (718) 270-2487 if you have any dietary 

restrictions so we may be prepared.  Please feel free to contact us also if you have any other 

questions. We are here to assist you. The entire Downstate Medical Center community is looking 

forward to meeting you on May 28th.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Meg O'Sullivan      Justin M. Alger Ph.D. 

Assistant Vice President for Student Life   Director of Residential Life & Services 


